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MICHAEL STEINBERG <nine.x@mac.com>
To: councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org,
councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, zina.cheng@lacity.org, jamie.hwang@lacity.org,
savelibertypark@gmail.com
Cc: Amaryllis Borrego <hopper2@me.com>

Tue, Mar 6, 2018 at 1:12 PM

Dear Council Members,

Jose Huizar, Marqueece Harris-Dawson, Mitchell Englander, Bob Blumenfield, Curren D. Price, Jr. - and PLUM Clerk Zina 
Cheng - and Council President Herb Wesson,

My wife and I live in The Mercury Building on Wilshire and Western. We love and enjoy Liberty Park almost every day. It’s
so rare to find open space in this part of Los Angeles. We’re very disturbed at the idea that anybody would
build another huge structure on what might be the only open space left in K-Town with grass and beautiful old trees.

Please, make sure this doesn’t happen.

We’ll be watching the outcome, closely, and we’ll be there today, loud and proud, to make sure our protest is heard.

Thank you for your time on this!

all the best,

Amaryllis and Michael Steinberg

MichaelSteinbergFilms.com

This email and any attachments to it are confidential and privileged. Unless you are the addressee (or authorized to receive communications on behalf of the 
addressee) you may not use, copy, re-transmit, or disclose to anyone this email or any information contained in. If you are not the intended recipient of this 
email, please advise the sender and immediately delete the email.
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